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Messages of condolence were received from far and wide, from people he knew and others who
knew of him. We reproduce in these pages some of these messages.

7 September 1972

.]>€4u ﬂluuyv,

May I send you, your brothers and
sisters, my sincere condolence on the death
of your father, Bashir Mallal. You will
remember that in the middle '30's, I used
to visit your father's home in Cairnhill,
when I was a classmate of your brother,
Rashid.

Later, as a young lawyer, I got to
know your father as a helpful and kindly
man, who gave a lot of his time to help and
encourage young lawyers like me get started
in their careers. He deserved his LL.D.
(honoris causa) for the great services he
rendered to the Bar in producing the
Malayan Law Journal. He was an institution
at the Bar, although not an advocate and
solicitor himself.

Please convey my deepest sympathies
to all your brothers and sisters, in
particular to Rashid, who is living away

from Singapore.

loren

Mr Munir Mallal
17B Tomlinson Road

Singapore 10
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